Knoxville mayoral candidate Eddie Mannis prepares to enter the early voting facilities at New Harvest Park.

Rodgers said the five early voting places will have extended hours Tuesday.

The primary election date is Tuesday, August 27.

Voices raised at Neighborhood **Advisory Council meeting**

By Mike Steely steelym@knoxfocus.com

"Unintended consequences" may be the best way to describe the bounce-back towards the Office of Neighborhood's Best Practices. The proposed policy of neighborhood recognition was the topic of the Neighborhood Advisory Council's meeting Wednesday and drew some pointed opposition from the audience.

the meeting by Neighborhood Coordinator Debbie Sharp as she described the proposal of categorizing the various neighborhood organizations. She said the initiative is "still in a phase of planning" and led a discussion of

nouncil marchara about the proposal



Knox County Schools Introduces Aspiring Principal Participants for 2019-20

Of the early voting locations.

By Anne Primm Chair Terry Hill started the Wednesday, August 14, 2019 meeting promptly at 5:00 p.m. Eight out of nine representatives were present for the meeting. Fourth District Representative Virginia Babb was absent.

Hill began by announcing that there would be a called meeting at 4:30 p.m. on September 4, 2019, before the regularly scheduled workshop where elections will take place. Next, Hill asked for changes to the agenda and there were none. Hill then asked for a motion to approve the night's agenda and a motion was made by Third District Representative Tony Norman and seconded by Fifth District Representative and Vice Chair Susan Horn. The agenda was approved.

Next Harn baden enesial recognition of Debases